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Theft of Trailer Being Investigated
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department is investigating the theft of a
trailer from a rural Bern property.

The Sheriff’s Office says an unknown person stole the trailer from 2336 T Road
sometime the evening of November 14th.

The loss was estimated at more than $1,600.

The sheriff’s office is also investigating the theft of items from a vehicle parked at
2345 U Road in rural Sabetha.

The theft is believed to have occurred sometime between 5 p.m on November 4th
and 8 a.m. on November 7th.

Taken were two handyman jacks and a box of tools.
The loss was estimated at $300.

Anyone with information on the thefts is urged to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s Office in Seneca.
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